Multi-Purpose Senior Center
227 Chace Road

East Freetown, MA 02717
TEL: 508-763-9557
FAX: 508-763-9084

January 7, 2019

Call to Order: 10:10 AM

Roll Call: Jeannette Tisdelle, Robin Kendrick, Charles Gray, Ruth Ferland, Victoria
Brownell, Bruce Wilbur and Barbara Place. Absent: Marion Rylands.

Secretaries Report: December 3, 2017-Accepted by Bruce Wilbur, seconded by Ruth
Ferland all in favor, motion passed.

Treasurer Report:

Old Business:

Walk in freezer/refrigerator: Bruce Wilbur talked to Town Administrator David
DeManche. The electrical will have to be addressed before we move forward. Jeff
Chandler, Building Department and the project manager are involved. We are still getting
quotes for the electric. We should list what we might need.

Pavilion: Jeannette Tisdelle talked to Jeff Chandler, Building Department, will be done in
the spring.

Storage lights & shelving: Bruce Wilbur talked with Jeff Chandler about using solar
lights. Harbor Freight in Fall River has the lights.

Part time Senior Clerk: Jeannette Tisdelle reviewed the applications. Bruce Wilbur
made a motion for everyone to view the applications and set the date of Wednesday
January 16, 2019 at 5:00 PM, contingent If Selectmen Charles Sullivan can/wants to
attend.

Car State- on hold

Cell Phone: Still looking into plans.

Bingo Cards: Go check different Nursing homes to see what they use.

Microphone: Donation of speaker and microphone we will see if this can work for us.
Grocery Room: Put more shelving in Grocery Room.

New Business:

Curtain downstairs: Purchase a flame retardant curtain for under the stairs opening.
FY 2020: Discussed town budget and grant.

Suggestions: In Veterans’ Corner, have people bring in pictures and medals of loved
ones.

Motion to adjourn made by Charles Gray, Bruce Wilbur seconded, motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Place
Director



